
 

 

February 13, 2009 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27

th
 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli 

     Board Secretary 
 
Re: Final Submission for 2009 Electricity Distribution Rates Application 
       EB-2008-0188 
 
Please find enclosed two hard copies of Hydro Ottawa’s Final Submission related to EB-2008-0188, 
Application for 2009 Electricity Distribution Rates. 
 
This Final Submission has been submitted using the Ontario Energy Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System and provided to Intervenors by email. 
 
If further information is required, please contact the undersigned at 613-738-5499 ext 7499 or 
janescott@hydroottawa.com. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Jane Scott 
Manager, Rates and Revenue 
Hydro Ottawa 
 
cc.  Mr. M. Buonaguro, VECC 
 Mr. R. Higgin, VECC 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                
1 Guidelines for Electricity Distributor Conservation and Demand Management, EB-2008-0037, March 28, 2008, pg. 
15. 
2 OEB Inputs and Assumptions for Calculating Total Resource Cost, March 28, 2008, pg. 1. 
3 The Board’s Guidelines for Conservation and Demand Management Section 7.5 state: “This independent third party 

review applies to LRAM or SSM claims made in relation to programs funded in 2007 and beyond.” Since 3rd tranche 

programs were funded from April 1, 2005 to April 30, 2006 the third party review is not a requirement.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                
4 Guidelines for Electricity Distributor Conservation and Demand Management, EB-2008-0037, March 28, 2008, pg. 

28. 

 


